
 
 
   

REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
 

HENDERSON COUNTY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
 
MEETING DATE:  October 21, 2009 
 
SUBJECT: Sidearm Request – Randall Shane Thomas 
 
ATTACHMENT(S): Letter from Sheriff Davis 
  
 
SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 
 
The Henderson County Sheriff’s Office requests that the service sidearm of Randall Shane Thomas be 
given to him in recognition of his retirement from the Henderson County Sheriff’s Office following a 
permanent injury on the job.  
 
Randall Shane Thomas began employment with the Sheriff’s Department on August 20, 1990. For many 
years he has honorably served the Department and the community. He worked in several divisions during 
his career including Communications, Detention, Patrol and Criminal Investigations. He has been 
instrumental in the success of many criminal cases.   
 
Deputy Shane Thomas has been a true asset to the Sheriff’s Office, and his service to the people of 
Henderson County is greatly appreciated and will be remembered.  
 
Sheriff Davis makes this request on behalf of the Henderson County Sheriff’s Office pursuant to North 
Carolina General Statute 20-187.2(a). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
The Board is requested to allow Sheriff Rick Davis and the Henderson County Sheriff’s Office to present 
Deputy Randall Shane Thomas with his service sidearm at no charge.  
 
 
SUGGESTED MOTION: 
 
I move the Board allow Sheriff Rick Davis to present this service sidearm as a token of appreciation to 
Deputy Randall Shane Thomas. 
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